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EARLY YEARS VISIT TO STOCKLEY FARM 
 
On Wednesday, 18

th
 March the EYFS children enjoyed an exciting and informative day at Stockley Farm. The day be-

gan with a tractor and trailer ride around the farm, following which the children saw a variety of farm animals, groomed 
Shetland ponies and particularly enjoyed stroking and cuddling small animals in Pets Corner. We were also very fortu-
nate to see a calf being born! The children became nature detectives and discovered the wonders of wildlife and sea-
sonal changes during a walk along a nature trail. The day concluded with a tour of the milking parlour where the dairy 
cows are milked. While the focus of the visit was on learning, the children had lots of fun and were motivated and en-
gaged all day. Well done children! Laura, the Stockley Farm Team Leader, remarked how well behaved you all were! 
Thank you to all the staff, parents and the Stockley Farm team for making this such an enjoyable visit.    
 

The children had an amazing day when Skipping 4 Life 
came to School on Tuesday.  During the day, each class 
enjoyed a fabulous workshop where ‘Skippy John’  taught 
the children new skipping techniques, which they demon-
strated to their families later in the day.   
 
The children and parents thoroughly enjoyed the experi-
ence and it was a fun and creative way to encourage a 
healthy lifestyle for everyone. 
 
We have been inundated with requests for more ropes, 
from both children and adults! 
If anyone else would like to order any skipping ropes, 
please see Madame Ward or look at Skippy John’s web-
site : www.skipping4life.co.uk for sizes and prices. 

http://www.skipping4life.co.uk/


What’s On Week  
Commencing 

23.03.15 
 

Monday 23rd  
4.00-5.00pm Orchestra 
 
Tuesday 24th 
12.35pm F4 Spanish  
 
Wednesday 25th 
9.30am F3 & F4 Production to parents 
2.30pm EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 
7.30pm Governors’ Meeting 
 

Friday 27th 
Parents’ Committee Family Breakfast 
Term ends normal time 
Late class will run 
 
Summer Term Starts 21st April 2015 

 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who all celebrate their  

birthdays this week: 

 

Sophie F4  Illiyana F3  Maryam F2 

 

Merits & Courtesies 

 

Bronze Merit 

 

Congratulations to Holly and Georgia in F5 who have both achieved 

their second bronze merit award this week. 
. 

Stars of the Week 

Dates for Your Diaries 
 

Tuesday 5th May Alderley Edge Festival Begins 
 

Friday 8th May Parents’ Committee  
Summer Ball 
 
Thursday 4th June Summer Concert 
 

Friday 5th June Grandparents’ and  
Family Assembly 
 

Friday 12th June EYFS Big Toddle 
 

Saturday 13th June Parents’ Committee  
Summer Fair 
 

Friday 19th June KG Teddy Bears Picnic 
 

Thursday 25th June Open Evening 
 

Tuesday 30th June Sports’ Day 
 

Sunday 5th July Wilmslow Show 
 

Wednesday 15th July Speech Day 

 

DON’T FORGET WPS FAMILY  BREAKFAST 
 

 
Friday 27th March 2015  

From 8am  
until 8:45am in the 

School Hall 
 

 

Just a reminder to let you all know that Holiday Zone is open from  
Monday 30th March until Friday 17th April for the Easter holidays. 
There's Lots going on: Easter egg hunt, bouncy castle, disco, trip to the 
cinema, pizza express and Crocky Trail. To book please phone 
07805269443 alternatively email nataliejreynolds@me.com  

Easter Chicks Require Good Homes  
in Aid of Francis House 

 
Hand knitted chickens containing 
 a Cadbury’s Crème Egg will be for  
sale on Tuesday &  Wednesday  
between 3.30pm and 4.15pm 
 
Price is £1 and the proceeds will go to Francis House in Didsbury. 

We will be collecting Easter eggs for the  

Silk FM appeal. 
If you would like to donate an egg please drop it off 

with Mrs Wragg by Friday 27th March. 

mailto:nataliejreynolds@me.com

